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No on SB1154!  I am a private land owner and a farmer and will not give the 

government access to my well period. You have zero rights to the water below my 

property or the right to control what I do on my property. Yet another Bill with gross 

overreach in this State!  How about you focus on the City of Portland dumping raw 

sewage in the Willamette River for years and getting away with it?!  Leave me and 

my lawfully owned property alone please.  


